Miranda Benson2

From: Badger Stretch <petersen.akk@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 9:47 PM

To: Cami Bremer; Holly Williams; Longinos Gonzalez, Jr; Stan VanderWerf; Carrie Geitner
Subject: Please let the Colorado pumpkin patch stay open

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

Hi.

My name is Asher and | am 11 years old. | really want to work at the Colorado pumpkin patch when I am 13. It is so
much fun. My favorite things are the slides and the animals, but | love everything there. Please let them stay open.

Thank you,

Asher Petersen



